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No 19.01.6101.600.11.003.19 Date: 31.12.2021
Notice

Due to the recurrence of COVID-19 infections in Greater Sydney
and neighbouring areas in New South Wales, Victoria as well as
ACT, for the safety of the visitors and officials consular service
seekers are requested for not coming to the Chancery in-person
and without appointment for consular services till 10 January

2022. They are requested to send their documents by post or
courier.

In cases where physical appearance is a requirement, the
applicants are requested to get a prior appointment. For an
appointment, please send an email to
mrp.canberra@mofa.gov.bd or consular.canberra@mofa.gov.bd




